From: Maggie Aguilar
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 8:59 PM
Subject: SCAG: Emerging Technologies Committee - PowerPoint Presentations 10/27/22

Dear Members of the Emerging Technologies Committee (ETC);

Thank you for your participation at today’s ETC meeting. Updated presentations from today’s meeting can be accessed
on SCAG’s website here: https://scag.ca.gov/post/emerging-technologies-committee-october-27-2022-full-agenda-

packet.

The recording of the meeting will be uploaded and viewable on SCAG’s Meeting Portal in the coming days:
http://scag.igm2.com/Citizens/Calendar.aspx.

Thank you again for your participation and discussion today. As a reminder, there is no meeting in December. We look
forward to seeing you at the next ETC meeting on Thursday, February 23, 2023 at 10:00 a.m.

Best,
Maggie

Maggie Aguilar

Clerk of the Board
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